
NOTICE OF AGM – APRIL 25TH 2024

To Be Held At Sechelt Community Church 

At 5895 Reef Road

Refreshments At 6:30; Meeting At 7:00 Pm

All Residents Of Sunshine Heights Owners And Residents Association
Are Welcome 

Come and find out what we are all about!

 Contact shora.sechelt@gmail.com if you have any questions. 
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